
      


  A N D E R S O N S


Cantabria,  Spain
t0

November-December 2024

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!


As we celebrate this joyful season, we want to take a moment to reflect on God’s 
goodness and faithfulness throughout the past year. We pray that this letter finds 
you all filled with His peace, love, and joy.


A Heartfelt Thank You

We cannot begin to express how grateful we are for each one of you. Your prayers, encouragement, 
and financial support have made it possible for us to continue serving the Lord here in Spain. 
Because of your generosity, we have been able to share God’s love and truth with those around us, 
and we are deeply thankful for your partnership in this ministry.


We also want to thank you for the beautiful Christmas cards and thoughtful 
gifts we’ve received. Each one has been a reminder of how blessed we are to 
have such a loving and supportive community standing with us.


Celebrating Together

This holiday season has been a special time for us as we’ve had opportunities to 
gather with neighbors and friends, both old and new. We were able to share a 
wonderful Thanksgiving meal and celebrate Christmas with them creating 
meaningful connections and sharing the joy of Christ’s birth. Moments like these remind us of how 
God is opening doors for ministry right where we are.


Prayers for the New Year

As we look to the year ahead, we ask for your prayers regarding a few specific needs:

• Visa Updates – Navigating the visa renewal process is always a priority, and we ask 
for God’s favor and provision as we take the necessary steps to stay in Spain legally 

and continue our work here.

• Opportunities to Share the Gospel – Please pray that God will provide more 

opportunities for us to meet new people, build relationships, and share the hope of 
Christ with those who need Him most.


We are excited to see what God has planned for 2025 and are trusting Him to 
guide and equip us as we serve.  Thank you once again for walking alongside us 

in this mission. Your partnership means more to us than words can express. 
May God bless you abundantly in the coming year, and may His peace and joy 

fill your hearts and homes this Christmas season.


With love and gratitude,

The Andersons 


Missionaries to Spain



